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May we give them the roots to grow and the wings to fly 

 

Thurs 20th July Year 6 Leaving Service  

Fri 21st July  NEW PTA EVENT – Shorts and Shades Day 
£1 – including an ice cream  

Fri 21st July School closes for Summer Holidays 

Mon 4th Sept PD Day for staff – school closed for 
children 

Tues 5th Sept School reopens for children  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Sunday 9th July 2023 - Wellbeing Walk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Well-Being Walk (Seaham to Easington) launched our 
Well-Being week in school.  

Thank you to all the families that attended  

 
 
Cricket Superstars! 
On Tuesday and 
Wednesday Oliver O 
and Finley L 
represented the 
South East Durham 
cricket league, which 
is a massive 
achievement. They 
won both of their 
games and made us 
very proud. Well done 
boys. 
 
 

 
Northern Bistro Thank You!  
Another HUGE thank you to 
The Northern Bistro for the 
amazing bakes for the 
Summer Fun Afternoon and 
also providing special Year 6 
SATS biscuits as a treat for 

the children 😊   
 

 
 

Stars of the week 14th July 2023 

Ms. Lilley’s Class – ELM Seb A    

Miss Defty’s Class – OAK Amelia A-F 92.9 87.6  

Miss O’Neil’s Class – MAPLE Rosie G  94.6  

Mr. Churchill’s Class– SYCAMORE Oliver O    

Mrs. Appleby’s Class - WILLOW Year 6     

Pupils Pupil Isla M / Florence M     

Staff member of the week Mrs Appleby     

 

Attendance week commencing 10th July 2023 
 

Reception 89.09  

Year 1  100  

Year 2 97.22  

Year 3 93.33  

Year 4 91.05  

Year 5 92.31  

Year 6 95.00  
 
 

Our wonderful Year 6 
children have excelled 
again after achieving 
truly amazing SATs 
results today. A year of 
very difficult papers and our children rose to the 
challenge as they always do.  
Our children are happy. They enjoy a balanced 
curriculum and fantastic personal development 
opportunities day in day out which is why they produce 

results like these  
Reading -      88% At Standard  
                       50% Higher Standard  
GPS -             88% At Standard  
                      46% Higher Standard  
Maths -        84% At Standard  
                      25% Higher Standard  
Writing -      84% At Standard 
                      25% Higher Standard  
For the second year running we are well above National 
Data in all areas.  
Well done to children and staff, I am so proud of you all. 

Happy, Healthy Fulfilled  
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Hello, 
STARS Community 

Learning is offering 

some free activities 

with food over the 

Summer 

holidays.  Families 

can sign up using the 

QR code.  Our 

sessions are aimed at 

4-16 year olds 
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Ms Lilley’s Class visit Summerhill 
On Thursday our EYFS children had a fabulous time at Summerhill continuing their learning on 
Reduce, Reuse, Recycle.  The class   had lots of fun while learning more about this important topic. 

 

 
Monday 10th July – Melrose Go Well Colour Run 
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Wednesday 12th July – Summer Fun Afternoon 

 
Summer Fun 
Afternoon was a 
huge success.  
Organised by our 
fantastic Year 6 

children       
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Tuesday 11th July – Sponsored Summer Fun Run –  
Huge thank you for all the donations! What a fabulous day 😊  
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Thursday 13th July - Year 6 Camp Out  
On Thursday our Year 6 children enjoyed a camp out on the school field.  They enjoyed a host of treats 

including pizza for tea and toasting marshmallows on the campfire 😊  It was lovely to see them spending 
time together, having fun and relaxing after working so hard all year.  Thank you to Mrs Appleby and Mrs 
Scarr for giving their time.   Thank you also to parents for kindly providing the tents and setting up camp 
yesterday and a special thanks to Laura, Jamie, Calum and Glynis for coming this morning and taking 
everything down.    

 

   

      


